Development Contributions- Draft Guidelines for Planning Authorities

Consultation Document  June 2012

The aim of these draft Guidelines is to provide updated guidance on the drawing up of development contribution schemes to reflect the radical economic changes that have impacted across all sectors since guidance last issued 2007. While it is recognised that the adoption of development contribution schemes is a reserved function of the elected members of each planning authority, one of the outputs of the new guidance should be a greater achieve a level of consistency in development contribution schemes on a national basis providing enhanced clarity to inform investment decisions across different local authority areas
The draft Guidelines are issued as a consultation draft to facilitate more detailed observations to be made by interested parties and are available to view and download below. The closing date for receipt of submissions is 4 pm on  Friday 7th September, 2012. 
· Development Contributions-Draft Guidelines for Planning Authorities (xxx kb) 

· Press Release

Submissions in relation to the draft guidelines should be sent to:


Declan Bourke or Miriam Tiernan

Housing and Planning Section

Department of Environment, Community and Local Government

Newtown Road

Wexford
       
        (or by email: dev.con.guidelines@environ.ie)

Please note that all submissions and comments submitted to the Department of the Environment, Community and Local Government for this purpose are subject to release under the Freedom of Information Acts 1997 and 2003

